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Year 4, 5 and 6 residential – Caythorpe Court Final Balance and arrangements 

 

Wednesday 12th May 2021 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We now have our final numbers for our residential to Caythorpe Court on Monday 7th June – Friday 11th June 2021. 
We’re pleased that the majority of children across years 4-6 will be taking up the opportunity of the trip. The remaining 
payment of £340 has now been added to Arbor and is available for payment. Those families with two children attending 
have received a 25% discount on their second child – this has been accounted for in the payment requests.  
 
Please pay the remaining balance online using your Arbor app.    
 
The balance can be made either as one payment or as instalments online anytime between now and the end of this 
school year. We would however, appreciate it if people could pay for the trip as quickly as possible.   
 
Attached to this e-mail you will also find a kit list for the trip.  
 
If your child has any medical needs (including travel sickness or hayfever) please contact the school office, we will then 
send you a medication form. The form and medications should be returned to school no later than midday on Fri 28th 
May. If you require your child’s medication, then this can be brought in from 8am on the day of the trip.  
 
If you wish to discuss your child’s medical condition further, then please contact Mr Fox or Miss Toon. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the residential please don’t hesitate to speak to myself or Miss Toon. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Fox 
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